
HILWAUKEE COUN TY '~ 

G E N R A L 

MITCHELL 
INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT 

August 28, 2017 

Chue Y ee Yang 
Environmental Program Associate 
Remediation & Redevelopment Program 
Department ofNatural Resources 
2300 N. Martin Luther King Drive 
Milwaukee, WI 53212 

RE: DNR BRRTS Activity #03-41-579844 
DNR FID #241280270 

Dear Mr. Yang, 

RECEIVED 

AUG 3 1 2017 

BY: ____ _ 

General Mitchell Airport (Milwaukee County) is in receipt of the DNR's July 26, 2017 
notification of repmted contamination due to a hydrant fuel pipeline release which occurred on 
May 1, 2017. As a result of this release Mitchell Airpmi has retained the services of the 
environmental consulting firm of Burns & McDonnell to lead investigated activities. Burns & 
McDonnell with primary project manager Corey Merriman is the same consulting firm and 
individual who were involved in the mitigation activities conducted during the initial release. 

By September 25, 2017 Mitchell Airpmt along with Burns & McDom1ell shall present a site 
investigation work plan based on the previously submitted mitigation plan. Trevor Nobile of 
your staff is familiar with the release and all mitigation activities conducted to date. Site 
representative for Mitchell Airpmi during this process shall be the Airport's Environmental 
Manager; Greg Failey who's contact information is on file. 

Sincerely, 

~:;~ 
Environmental Manager 

5300 SOUTH HOWELL AVENUE MILWAUKEE, WI 53207-6156 TEL 414 747 5300 FAX 414 747 4525 


